
 

 

 
NOTICE OF CHANGE OFWORKSHOP LOCATION 
Proposed Regulation Changes Regarding Prior Approval of Insurance Rates 

RH05042749 June 21, 2005 

On June 2, 2005, the California Department of Insurance ("Department") issued a notice of a workshop 
on certain changes to the Department's existing prior approval regulations at the following date, time, 
and place:  

June 24, 2005 -- 10:30 a.m. 

California Department of Insurance  

45 Fremont Street, 21st Floor Conference Room 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

The location of the workshop has changed. The workshop will take place at the following location: 

California Department of Insurance 

22nd Floor Hearing Room
 

45 Fremont Street 

San Francisco, CA 94105 

However, the workshop date and time are unchanged. The workshop will take place on  

Friday, June 24, 2005 -- 10:30 a.m.  

Any questions regarding this Notice should be directed to: 

 
Elizabeth Mohr, Assistant Chief Counsel  
California Department of Insurance  
Rate Enforcement Bureau  
45 Fremont Street, 21st Floor  
San Francisco, CA 94105  
Telephone: (415) 538-4112  
Facsimile: (415) 904-5490  
Mohre@insurance.ca.gov  
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